
GOVERNMENT OF ANGUILLA 
PROCUREMENT NOTICE 

 

AIRPORT REDEVELOPMENT PROGRAM  

PACKAGE 2 – CARGO FACILITY  

Procurement#: 2023/MICUHT/AERP/CJLIA/2-1.0 

 

The Ministry of Infrastructure, Communications, Utilities and Housing and Tourism 

(MICUHT) intends to apply a budgetary allocation to payments under a contract for the Airport 

Redevelopment Program Package 2 – Cargo Facility. The MICUHT now invites sealed bids 

from eligible bidders for the Airport Redevelopment Program Package 2 – Cargo Facility as 

defined within the bidding documents. The contract period is for Six Months (6) months with 

a Twelve (12) month defects liability period. 

Bidding will be conducted through a Competitive Bid procedure in keeping with the Public 

Procurement and Contract Administration Acts and Regulations. 

Interested bidders may obtain further information from and inspect the bidding documents at 

the address below from Wednesday, 12th July 2023 between the hours of 8:00am and 

4:00pm: 

Procurement Office 

Ministry of Finance 

Government of Anguilla 

The Secretariat (Upstairs) 

The Valley 

Anguilla 

A complete set of bidding documents will be provided electronically, at no cost, upon request 

from the Procurement Office via the email provided below. 

A pre-bid briefing will be held virtually using MS Teams on Thursday, 20th July 2023 at 

11:00 a.m. local time.  Interested bidders will receive an email with the meeting’s link within 

24 hours of this meeting.  An on-site pre-bid meeting at the airport will be held on Thursday, 

20th July 2023 at 2:30 p.m. local time.  All interested bidders shall be limited to two (2) 

persons and shall meet immediately on Long Ground Road at the site of the proposed Cargo 

Facility.  A sign-in sheet will be circulated and attendance is encouraged. 

Bids should be received no later than Wednesday, 16th August 2023 at 3:00 p.m.  Late bids 

will be rejected. TECHNICAL Bids will be opened publicly at the address above on 

Wednesday, 16th August 2023 at 3:05 p.m.  Bids meeting the minimum technical criteria to 

qualify will be evaluated for price.  Eligible Bidders will be advised of the FINANCIAL Bid 

Opening date and time in accordance with the Public Procurement and Contract Administration 

legislation. The GOA is not bound to accept the lowest of any bids.  This bid process may be 

cancelled or rejected without any liability to GOA. 

Please direct any inquiries to the Chief Procurement Officer at the Procurement Office, 

Procurement.Mailbox@gov.ai, on or before Wednesday, 2nd August 2023 at 11:59 pm local 

time. 

Issued: Wednesday, 12th July, 2023 
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